
CRC Recommendation No. 2 Regarding Article V, Section 6 (City Attorney) 
 
Recommendation: Council is assigned a designated attorney with the city attorney’s office. 
 
Proposed Charter Revision: 
 

 
Policy Reasons: 
 
The CRC is recommending this charter revision to ensure that council has a designated attorney 
within the city attorney’s office to assist it in formulating ordinances and working through 
policy matters. 
 
Proposed Ballot Language: 
 
[in progress]  


